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Dr. Tam graduated from The University of Hong Kong 

in 1954 and was the Resident Medical Officer at the 

Hong Kong Sanatorium & Hospital from 1955 to 1960. 

He started working in private practice as a general 

practitioner from 1960 until he retired a few years ago.  

He joined our College in 1976 and was a Foundation 

Fellow and also served as Interim Council member.

  The College would like to express our deepest 

condolences to Dr. Tam’s family.


